
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

Thursday, 03 June 2021 

 

A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 
We are delighted that we were able to take all P1-P6 classes away for their ‘End of 
Year School Trip’. It was another little chance for some normality to return to school 
proceedings and all children seemed to have a great day, We are continuing to try to 
bring some form of normality back to proceedings by offering School Sports activities 
during the forthcoming weeks. Unfortunately we cannot have whole school events nor 
can we invite parents. Nevertheless it is still another small positive and should do the 
children’s overall well-being the power of good. 
 
 

**** 
 
Primary 7 School Trip will take place next Friday 11th June 2021. The children will be 
travelling to ‘We are Vertigo’ at the Titanic Quarter in Belfast. 
 
Their itinerary is as follows:- 
 
 
  9.00am:  Arrive to School and get onto bus. 
10.30am:  Arrival at Vertigo and check in with team, getting our wristbands and 
socks. 
11.00am:  One hour of bouncing around in Inflatable P Park. 
12.00pm:  Lunch – Pizza, ice cream, juice 
12.45pm:  Then off we go to Ninja Course 
2.00pm:  Wave Goodbye 
3.00pm: approx Home. 
 
The cost of this trip is £35 all in to include lunch and regular juice drinks throughout the 
day. 
 
Children should wear their school ‘T’ shirt and ‘bottoms’ for identification purposes. 
Parents of primary 7 children should also be aware that the date for the parental 
notification of outcome of applications to secondary schools has been brought forward 
one week to Saturday, 12th June 2021. 
 
 

**** 
Our End of Year School Mass will take place at Church of the Sacred Heart, 
Jonesboro’ at 9.30am on 16th June. Unfortunately due to Covid Restrictions only 
primaries 4, 5, 6 and 7 can attend. Parents of our Primary 7 children are also invited to 
attend. 
 

. . . . . . . . . 

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 



**** 
Primary 7 Graduation will take place on Friday 18th June 2021 at 2.15pm in our rear 
school yard.  Primary 7 parents and their siblings are invited to attend. Adults are 
asked to please wear a facemask. 
 
 

**** 
An induction event for all new pupils will take place before the end of the school year 
and parents will be notified shortly of details. 
 

**** 
Congratulations to everyone and especially to Eoin Gallagher in his support of ‘The 
Children’s Heartbeat Trust’. Our recent non-uniform day, together with on-line 
donations raised a brilliant £372.50 & €72  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

_________________ 

 

Mr Donal Keenan 

PRINCIPAL 
 


